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NOTICE ON THE NEW VISA REGIM FOR 

AMERICAN PASSPORT HOLDERS 
 

The Gambian Embassy in Washington DC would like to 

inform all American Passport holders intending to visit the 

Republic of The Gambia that, with effect from 1st January 

2020: 

 

(1) The Embassy will commence the issuance of five-year 

visas to ordinary American passport holders visiting The 

Gambia; 

 

(2) The Embassy will adopt $200 U.S. dollars as the new 

regular visa fee for the duration of five years.  

 

The Consular Section of the Embassy remains committed 

to providing excellent and friendly services to its esteemed 

client and partners in the United States and beyond.  
 

 

THANK YOU 
 

 
 

mailto:info@gambiaembassydc.org
http://www.gambiaembassydc.org/

